
 

 February Newsletter  

      Classroom News 
January has been fun with the children here                
at ABc.  I especially enjoyed our Teddy Bear week and I 
hope that your children did as well.       

Now, looking ahead to February.  Next Thursday, 
February 1, will be our princess and superhero dress up 
day.  If your child would like, they can dress up or do 
what I do and wear a T-shirt with a hero they like on it.  
I promise to keep the mess to a minimum that day. 

On February 14, we will have our Valentines party.  A 
class list and instructions for Valentines will follow next 
week.                                  

Friday, February 23 is my conference day.  I would prefer 
to do in person conferences, but if this does not work 
for you, we can make other arrangements.  Please let me 
know.  There will be no childcare provided for 
conferences this year and a sign-up sheet will be out 
soon.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to                  
contact me.         Ms Vicki 

                                       

Dates to remember: 

2-5-24   Grad Pictures 

2-8-24   Chapel 

2-12-24   Magic Monday 

2-14-24   Valentine’s Party 

2-19-24   No School 

2-20-24   Registration  

2-22-24   Chapel 

2-23-24   Conferences 

2-26-24   Magic Monday 

 
A very big THANK YOU to 
all of you who have helped 
keep our playdough well 
stocked.  The children really 
do like playing with it.  

     ABC Preschool 
             Office: 779-222-4029 
                                                             

Please check your change of clothing for correct sizes. Looks like some of your 
children have sprouted over the past month!!  


